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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF GUATEMALA PROVIDING NATIONAL POINT OF CONTACT DATA PURSUANT TO THE INTER-AMERICAN CONVENTION ON TRANSPARENCY IN CONVENTIONAL WEAPONS ACQUISITIONS

PERMANENT MISSION OF GUATEMALA
Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
M12-OEA-F.4.4/691-10

The Permanent Mission of Guatemala to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Honorable General Secretariat of the OAS – Committee on Hemispheric Security – and has the pleasure to report that:

With respect to United Nations General Assembly resolution 61/77, of December 18, 2006 and OAS General Assembly resolution AG/RES. 2552, “Inter-American Convention on Transparency in Conventional Weapons Acquisitions, the Government of Guatemala confirms that it neither imported nor exported equipment in any of the seven categories of the United Nations Register of Conventional Arms in calendar year 2009 and therefore submits a blank report.

The national point of contact (for governmental use only) is: Ministerio de la Defensa Nacional, Dirección General de Control de Armas y Municiones [Ministry of National Defense, Directorate General of Arms and Munitions Control) telephone 011-502-2444-3450, fax 011-502-24444-3454, e-mail: correodigecam@digecam.mil.gt

Attached hereto is the imports notification table.

The Permanent Mission of Guatemala to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Honorable General Secretariat of the OAS – Committee on Hemispheric Security – renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
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